ELECTRON TUBES

July 15, 1948

ERRATUM NOTICE
for

Application Note AN-133 "Improved Arrangement of Bese-Pin Connections in

New Miniature Tube Types“.

Paragraph 4 page 2 discusses the possibilities of shock hazard in an
ac/dc receiver circuit utilizing one diode section of a 12AT6 for gas-
gate purposes should a 35C5 or 50C5 be accidentally inserted into the
socket of the 12ATé. The solution described, however, neglects the
possibilities of shock hazard resulting from the insertion of a 35W4 rec-
tifier into the 12AT6é socket. When such possibilities of shock hazard

exist, it is advisable to eliminate the gas-gate diode.

Please file this erratum notice with your copy of Application Note

AN-133 and mark the indicated paragraph accordingly.
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